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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am generally in favor of **limited** improvements to the MGVC area such as those that benefit locals as
identified in option 1 or option 2. Examples of acceptable improvements would be: the proposed lakeside trail,
other trail improvements, interpretive signage, and non-motorized boat access. Developing an actual trail off
west glacier to the current ice limit would be great. Requiring tourist buses to be electric would be awesome, as
would installing 1-2 electric vehicle charging stations. Having a dedicated bike trail to Nugget Falls would be
good.

There is a dire need in summer for more trash and recycling receptacles in the high traffic areas.

I am NOT at all in favor of paving Zig Zag Pond or in increasing parking. There should be NO motorized boat
traffic on the lake. Improvements to the existing visitor's center are fine with me, but | see no need whatsoever
for any new construction just to accommodate tourists. That money is better spent on more staff to interact with
tourists and to help them obey the rules (like not littering).



